





Kailyn Rhea Foundation 1217 North Stratford Road Arlington Heights, IL 60004-5033

Dear Kailyn Rhea Foundation:

Thank you for your support of Children's Memorial Hospital. Each and every day, your generosity is making an impact on the lives of the children and families who need us.

This receipt is intended to satisfy your tax filing needs for the gift described below:

Date of Gift: 1/25/2012

Amount:

\$10,000.00

Purpose:

GLI Gene Research Fund

In compliance with U.S. federal tax provisions, no goods or services were provided in exchange for the gift above from Kailyn Rhea Foundation. The amount of the contribution deductible for federal income tax purposes may be limited by law. Please contact Development Financial Services at 773-880-6001 if you have any questions.

Thank you for being a hero for children!

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Sullivan

President, Children's Memorial Foundation

2300 Children's Plaza, Box 4

Chicago, IL 60614-3394

P.S. Please turn this page over to learn more about the impact of philanthropic support on Children's Memorial Hospital!

